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Thfi Honorable Jam as R, Jongs______________________________
U. S. House of Representatives A/Uu
House Offinfi Building________ ____________________________ f 6 JQfo
Washington D. C.
_____________ ________________________________________'i 11________________
Dear Congressman Jones:

This.is just a brief letter to show our support for 
Fresi.dent—Hixon.---- We—believe—he has—shown groat-------
leadership as a President in winding down the 
Viet-nam war and.-has shown remarkable ability in-----
International Diplomacy.

There are those who would like to see the downfall of 
the. .President far—their, own selfish- reasons,—We- alee-
believe the media has shown prejudice and bias in 
their—reporting-ef-Watergate related matters-;---------------

Yours truly^—

iCUZ-
On L. and Ma.

•fit--------
Maralea Eames 

■Main----------------------
D

-#r-
Jenks, OK



Dear Congressman Jones:
This is just a brief letter to show our support for President Nixon. We believe 
he has shown great leadership as a President in winding down the Vietnam 
war and has shown remarkable ability in international Diplomacy.
There are those who would like to see the downfall of the President for their 
own selfish reasons, we also believe the media has shown prejudice and bias in 
their reporting of Watergate related matters.
Yours truly,
Don L. and Maralea Eames
1231 W Main
Jenks, OK



November 16, 1973

Mr. and Mrs. Don L. Eames
1231 West Main
Jenks, Oklahoma
Dear Mr. andeMes. Don L. Eames:

Your letter arrived while Congressman Jones is 
out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was 
appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed 
Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle 
East with which to report back to the House of Represen 
tatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and 
Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt 
of your letter, and I will bring your correspondence 
to Congressman Jones* personal attention immediately 
upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kaplan 
Legislative Assistant
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